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GRANGE HALL RD THREE-DAY ROAD CLOSURE FOR CULVERT REPAIRS IN HOLLY TWP. 

WILL TAKE PLACE BEGINNING DEC. 12 

  

Beverly Hills, MI – The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC) expects to close Grange Hall 

Road between I-75 and North Holly Road (just west of Great Lakes Blvd) in Holly Twp. beginning Dec. 12-Dec. 

14. 

The closure dates are weather dependent, and the start date could change again. 

            The detour for the closure is Dixie Hwy. to East Baldwin Road (Genesee County) to North Holly Road, 

back to Grange Hall Road and vice versa.    

            During the closure, the contractor, Trojan Development Company of Oxford, will line the existing culvert. 

It is necessary to close the road to stage equipment and pipes that will divert waterflow during the lining work.   
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             Once the road reopens to traffic, additional restoration work and installation of new guardrail will 

continue under flag control when necessary.   

Grange Hall Road carries 11,000 vehicles daily.    
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